
 
C/o Masjid e Tauheedul Islam, Bicknell St, Blackburn. 

 

Wednesday 4th November 2020 

 عليكم   لام السّ 

We hope this letter finds you in the best of health and Imaan.  
 
Following the sad and untimely announcement by the Government this afternoon 
regarding the closures of out of school settings, our Madrassa will unfortunately be 
closed for face to face teaching from tomorrow until 2nd December 2020. However, 
online teaching will commence from Monday 9th November during normal Madrasa 
times. 
 
We encourage parents to provide full cooperation by supporting the children to 
complete their work throughout this period. Please note Madrasa fees will continue 
as normal and will be collected on return. 
 
Further details relating to online teaching will be communicated in the coming days 
via our various broadcast channels, i.e. website/whatsapp. We will endeavour to 
ensure during this lock-down period our children will continue to be taught the 
teachings of our beautiful Deen.  
 
Allah grant everyone good health and keep everyone safe from all forms of ill health 
and difficulties and keep us all steadfast on Deen, Ameen. 
 
 
We appreciate your understanding, support and patience. 
 
Shukran 
Wslms 
 
Ml Suhail Manya 
Principal 
 


